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Dear Parents,  

You have done an AMAZING job over the past month - you are juggling so many 
roles and learning many new skills in the need to support your child’s learning at 
home and I thoroughly commend and thank all of you for your efforts.   

We have put together this edition of the newsletter as a way of celebrating the 
children’s efforts, we have all been so impressed by everything the children have 
achieved so far and I hope you all enjoy looking at the photos.  

Whilst I acknowledge our wonderful children, who we sorely miss every day, I also 
know that they wouldn't be achieving this without the support 
they are getting at home. This is a really tough time for all of 
us at the moment and I  hope you and your child/children are 
feeling well supported by the school team.  

If there’s anything else we can do, please don’t hesitate in    
asking. 

Best wishes,  

Jodie Flynn  

Parent Survey 
In terms of Home Learning, now is a good opportunity to reflect on our practice and 
adapt our approaches accordingly or make improvements. To this end, I would be 
grateful if you would complete an online questionnaire for us. This will enable us to 
learn about the experiences of every single child working at home and better          
understand your perspective as a parent. In relation to home learning, the survey will give us information about the 
following:  

 What is working well for you and why? 

 What isn’t working well for you and why? 

 Moving forward, what will help further? 

 What resources you need to support your child in online learning? 
 
We all want what is best for your child and our staff really appreciate and value the opportunity to work in part-
nership with every parent in our school community. Please complete this survey and don’t hesitate to ask for help if 
required. We can improve our practice if we get constructive feedback. Links to the survey will be shared via Class 
Dojo by individual teachers.  

The link will take you directly to the survey and there will be no need to log in or share any personal details.  

Thank you in anticipation of your help with this and we look forward to reading your comments.   



 

Red Class 
Home-Learning & School-Learning  

What a fantastic topic we have had, learning 

all about the very cheeky Gingerbread Man!  

We decided to build a new house 

for the Gingerbread Man because 

he ran away from the Little Old 

Lady.  

We used different resources to 

build our houses from cardboard 

to Lego and Duplo.  

In Red Class, every child 

has received a math 

pack to support them 

with their math        

home-learning. We linked 

addition, our             

understanding of one 

more and one less, and 

the ‘stable-order       

principle’ to our topic to 

make the math engaging. 

We made some getaway     

vehicles for the Gingerbread 

to use in his great escape! 



 

Red Class 

Home-Learning and School-Learning  
In Literacy, we have been busy 

making wanted posters, and   

describing characters from the 

story! We even had to think of a 

reward if someone found the    

Gingerbread Man.  

To end our topic, we baked our very own Gingerbread 

Men. Before we could start baking, we wrote a list of 

ingredients and a set of instructions. We also had to 

think about health and hygiene when baking. Mrs 

Trenerry set us a challenge to help with the washing 

up too! We all had great fun. 

We have all become story tellers. We have designed 

our own story maps to imitate the story, and then we 

innovated our very own stories. We also made puppets 

to help us retell the story!  



Orange class 
Miss Cocks is really impressed with the work the children have produced 

over the last few weeks.  Thank you for all your hard work, I am very 
proud of you all.  Here is a selection of some of the wonderful work.  



 

Keep up the  

good work! 







 

 

 





The children in Blue Class have been working so hard during lockdown so far. 

Our topic for this half term is ‘60s & ‘70s. They have designed record covers 

for famous bands, made Andy Warhol–inspired PopArt hats, created costumes 

and jewellery in the style of Mary Quant and Zandra Rhodes and made their 

own Pucci-themed kipper ties to wear. They have also created their own Wallace 

and Gromit ‘Cracking Contraptions’, made bird feeders, gone for a ‘colour hunt’ walk, made recycled 

percussion instruments, completed so much Big Maths, done lots of fantastic writing about a whole range 

of video clips and images we have looked at...and so much more! Take a look at the gallery below 

showcasing just come of the things they’ve been up to! Even more importantly, they have been resilient, 



We’ve had so much fun getting used to 

learning  together at a distance!!  Our 

fantastic Year 4’s have risen to the challenge 

of using new technology to communicate, and 

Over the past weeks, online lessons have become more and more frequent; critical 

workers’ children have been able to participate in live sessions alongside their 

classmates who are being schooled at home during the current restrictions!  Live 

P.E. sessions, writing collaborations, maths quizzes and even ukulele lessons 



 

 

  








